
 Carpenter E-notes 11/10/17

Thank you to all those our were able to participate in the Dine to Donate on Monday!  It 
was a great success! Moms and Muffins was this morning at 8:00 a.m., hope you were 
able to be a part of this great event.

Here is what we have to look forward to! 

Upcoming Events:

Tuesday, November 14th – PTO Meeting – Join us in the MPR from 6:30 – 8:30 
p.m. - Do you want to be better informed about events at school?  Want to know how you
can get involved? See you at the meeting!

Thursday, November 16th – Student Craft Fair & PTO Bake Sale – Come join 
our students as they showcase their talents and earn some money at the Craft Fair and 
PTO Bake Sale. Booths are only $0.50! Crafts can be made by KIDS ONLY. (No edible 
items.) They can sell their items for $0.25 - $2.00. Kids keep the money that they make. 
Please remember to bring your own change for your booth. Please consider participating,
helping with the bake sale or with set-up.  If you have questions, please contact Heather 
Finnie at hjfinnie@yahoo.com
 To sign-up: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0e4cadad2aaafe3-craft

Friday, November 17th – Picture Retakes – 9:00 am – Noon – Just for those 
who indicate they would like them to occur.  If you have any questions, please contact 
the Carpenter Elementary Main office.

Saturday, November 18th – Carpenter Craft and Vendor Fair – 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 
p.m. - Join us for a craft and vendor sale at Carpenter. Free admission to this fun holiday
shopping event. Support our school and local vendors and crafters too. All proceeds from
vendor booth rental will go to the Carpenter PTO.  If you are interested in being a vendor
or crafter contact Laura O'Leary (lmoleary77@gmail.com) or Kathy Owens 
(kmann@umich.edu).

Monday, November 13th – Friday – November 17th – Play at Revel & Roll, 
Support your School– We will be selling Revel and Roll game cards ($10 each) good 
for one hour of game time, but does not include claw games and cards do not accumulate
tickets for prizes.  Watch backpack mail this week for order forms.  They will also be sold 
outside the main office on Monday, November 20th and Tuesday, November 
21st.   The cards can be used at any time, but if you are interested in gaming with friends,
join us at Revel and Roll on Tuesday, November 21st for family night. The back room 
is booked for our Carpenter families to use while our children are playing in the game 
room.  Also,  a percentage of food sales will go back to our school. Note: lanes will not be 
available this night.
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Wednesday, November 22nd – Friday, November 24th – Thanksgiving Break –
No School

Friday, November 17th – Wednesday, December 6th – Winter Greenery 
Orders – We will be taking orders for poinsettias, wreaths, and 50’ roping from Pinter’s
Greenhouse & Flowerland.  Watch backpack mail for order forms. Order forms are due 
December 6th, no late orders accepted.

A Message from our PTO President!

We are in need of a few people to fulfill roles for our PTO! 

CARNIVAL PLANNING - we are ready to begin!!!!  WE ARE IN NEED OF A 
COMMITTEE to help plan carnival.  We have experienced parents willing to serve on 
the committee, but are looking for a few energetic people who can serve as organizers 
and volunteers.  Email carpenterptopres1@gmail.com if you are interested, or see Kym 
Randall. 

If you can help, or have any other ideas, please contact Kym Randall at 
carpenterptopres1@gmail.com. Support is available for all positions within the PTO - 
don't be afraid to jump in, we are here to help!  

Not Sure you want to fulfill these roles?  Consider completing our Volunteer 
Interest Form (https://goo.gl/forms/fIslmyGNcLKi7Lh73) so that we can 
help match your interests with the needs of your PTO.  We need YOU to help
BUILD an amazing PTO!

Please continue to follow the Carpenter Facebook page, for the latest information, 
volunteer sign-up information, and parent discussion! If you are not a part of that page, 
please consider joining!  Updates are being made to our PTO webpage! Please check out 
the updated information and consider this another great information resource for our 
community!   Please make sure to check both often to stay informed on all the great 
happenings around our school and community.  

At Carpenter, with great community support we can Build awesome events! ~The 
Carpenter PTO
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